
Notice to all members regarding upcoming events of 
the Lower Nazareth Rod and Gun Club and Hecktown 
Volunteer Fire Company #1: 
 

● The ​Annual Trout Stocking​ and the ​Fishing Contest​ hosted by the Lower Nazareth 
Rod & Gun Club are cancelled for 2020. (If conditions permit, an in-season stocking may 
occur later in the year) 

● The ​Spring Gun Drawing​ is being postponed until July 18, 2020 at 1 PM.  We have 
created an email address to purchase tickets:​ ​HecktownTickets@gmail.com​  ​Please 
use that address if you would like to purchase tickets for the drawing.  Send an email 
and we will reply with information on how to proceed. 

○ The drawing will be held at the Gun Club Property on Georgetown Road. (This is 
considered tentative based on social distancing requirements) As stated on the 
ticket, there will be no refreshments provided but ticket holders are welcome to 
bring their own refreshments.  

● The ​Annual Summer Drawing​ held by the Fire Company and Rod & Gun Club is 
cancelled.  

○ For those Rod & Gun Club members who have purchased a raffle (as part of 
your membership), you will receive 6 Spring Gun Drawing tickets in exchange. 

● The ​Annual Golf Tournament​ held by the Fire Company is cancelled for 2020. 
● Rod & Gun Club Pavilion Rentals​: 

○ There are several dates available in late summer and early fall. Anyone wishing 
to reschedule an existing event, please contact us at 
lnrodandgunclub@gmail.com 

○ Should you need to cancel your existing reservation due to the social distancing 
requirements, you will receive a full refund. 

● Rod & Gun Club Memberships​ can be managed remotely.  Email 
lnrodandgunclub@gmail.com​ for more information. 

● Contact information: 
○ Lower Nazareth Rod & Gun Club​ via email:  ​lnrodandgunclub@gmail.com 
○ Hecktown Volunteer Fire Company #1​ via email:  ​info@hecktownfire.org​ or 

call:  610-759-2112 
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